
 

 

 

 

14 December 2017 

AIB GROUP PLC  

DIRECTORATE CHANGE 

 

AIB Group plc (“the Company”) announces that Dr Michael Somers, Deputy Chairman and 

Independent Non-Executive Director of the Company and Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (together “the 

Companies”) will resign from the Companies with effect from 31 December 2017 in line with the terms 

of his appointment.   

Ms Catherine Woods will replace Dr Somers as Deputy Chairman of the Companies with effect from 1 

January 2018, while continuing in her roles as Senior Independent Non-Executive Director and 

Chairman of the Board Audit Committee. 

Richard Pym, Chairman of the Companies, said: “I thank Michael Somers for his service on the Board. 

His retirement creates a vacancy for Deputy Chairman which will be filled by Catherine Woods. 

Catherine has been an excellent Senior Independent Director and chair of the Audit Committee and I 

look forward to working with her in this additional role.” 

 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Sarah McLaughlin Niamh Hore Stephen O’Shea / Paddy 
McDonnell  

Group Company Secretary Investor Relations Corporate Affairs 
AIB Bankcentre AIB Bankcentre AIB Bankcentre 
Dublin Dublin Dublin 
Tel: +353-1-6414489 Tel: +353-1-6411817 Tel: +353-1-7720456 / 

+353-1-6412869 
email: 
sarah.j.mclaughlin@aib.ie  

email: 
niamh.a.hore@aib.ie     

email: 
stephen.p.o’shea@aib.ie   
paddy.x.mcdonnell@aib.ie  

 

mailto:sarah.j.mclaughlin@aib.ie
mailto:niamh.a.hore@aib.ie
mailto:paddy.x.mcdonnell@aib.ie

